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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
DRAFT Liaison Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group 1 

To: Ed Frlan, OIF Technical Committee Chair  

efrlan@semtech.com 

Kimberly Naughton  Project Manager, OIF 

liaisons@oiforum.com 

CC: Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board 
Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors 
sasecretary@ieee.org  

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
adam.healey@broadcom.com 

Jon Lewis Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
Jon.Lewis@dell.com 

Beth Kochuparambil Chair, IEEE P802.3ck Task Force  
edonnay@cisco.com 

 

 

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
dlaw@hpe.com 

Subject: Status of IEEE P802.3ck Task Force 

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Telephonic Plenary meeting, July 23, 2020 

 

Dear Mr. Frlan and members of the OIF, 

 
Thank you for your liaison letter providing the status of the OIF CEI-112G projects along with 
the draft Implementation Agreements.  We find these drafts helpful to reference in our 
discussions. 
 
IEEE P802.3ck (100 Gb/s, 200 Gb/s, and 400 Gb/s Electrical Interfaces Task Force) has 
completed our third round of task force review resulting in Draft 1.3 (attached).  We will 
continue task force reviews until we reach technical completeness.  The transition to virtual 
meetings as well as the complexity of the problem we’re trying to solve has impacted the 
timeline for our project, our new estimate can be found at <insert link>. 
 
Thank you for your collaboration! 
 

Sincerely, 

David Law 

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

 
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802 
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